
      

Friday 11th November 2022 
 

 

 

Next week, we will be having Friendship Week 

in school when we will be learning about what 

it means to be a good friend; there will be a 

huge focus on kindness and being kind. 

 

This special week will be launched in a 

whole school assembly on Monday as part 

of World Kindness Day, culminating on 

Friday afternoon when we will be holding 

a special Dance-a-thon in aid of Children 

in Need. This is the national charity our 

school has chosen to support and 

fundraise for this term… 

Staff and children can choose to come to 

school that day wearing anything SPORTY or 

SPOTTY.  

 

This can be as 

simple as a 

ribbon in your 

hair, painting your face or wearing something sporty or even 

spotty. As always, we don’t want this to cause any of our 

children any anxiety and certainly don’t want to cause any 

of our parents’ additional stress or work!  

A simple gesture of support is all that is needed if you want 

to show your support.   

 

You may want to donate a small amount of money: we shall leave that up to you as we 

completely understand how hard times are for lots of us at the moment. Any donations 

we do receive will be given to Children in Need.  

 


